
The Board of Directors would like to extend our gratitude to all the
members and campers for making this season at Bashaw Golf Course and

Campground a memorable one. We would also like to express our
appreciation to the dedicated staff, both in the clubhouse and on the

course, for their hard work and commitment. Their efforts are what make
our course one of the best hidden gems in Alberta.

 The process of replacing the current deck has begun.....a huge thank
you to the board members and volunteers who have stepped up to help
with the planning, removal of old material and prep work for the new
surface. Their selfless contributions have significantly reduced costs for

the club.

We’re excited to offer an opportunity to enhance the beauty 
of our course while honoring or recognizing a friend or family member—

by sponsoring a new bench at one of the holes! 
Keep an eye on your email for more details.

Thank you to everyone who took part in the AGM survey. If you haven't
done so yet, there’s still time—the survey closes on October 9th. We

encourage all BGCC members to make their voices heard. A decision on
the AGM format will be made during a Board Meeting this fall and will be

communicated to the membership.

Wishing you all a safe and restful winter, 
and we look forward to seeing you in the spring!

Warm regards,
Myrna Noble, President
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Farewell to Another Great Season

What’s
Happening
over the

fall/winter?

BASHAW GOLF AND COUNTRY CLUB 780-372-2333

Oct 9 - Last day to complete the AGM survey 
Oct 14 - Golf Course closing for the season
Oct 16-17 - Water shut off in campground

March 15 - camping fees due
April 6 - AGM - format TBD

www.bashawgolf.com

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057331004605
https://www.tee-on.com/
https://www.instagram.com/bashawgolfandcc/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScxKNk4CCiFhMm-wQ1GhetJ9zOQAj2pwMbxwpyzWHaly5vjHA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://bashawgolf.com/

